
FYDO Clinic Update – 24/05/2024

SSO – Single Sign On 
FYDO now gives users, and facilities, the option to utilise Single Sign On (SSO). Please click on the
link below to view our wiki page for more information on this feature.  

Single Sign On with FYDO

Rename Maiden Name field to Previous Name 
To enhance the usability of the Maiden Name field, we have now renamed it to Previous Name.
This change will be reflected across all screens in FYDO.  

Billing Alert for HCF/BUPA Backdated Claims
When billing a patient whose health fund cover is with HCF or BUPA, if the date of service is 3
months prior to the fee levels threshold date, the below alert message will pop-up.

We have introduced this alert message to help avoid preventable rejections and underpayments due
to incorrect fees being used for backdated claims.

For previous updates, please visit https://wiki.fydo.cloud/updates-clinic/
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